June 15, 2015,
Dear Prospective Parent working with Gargi Barooah,

My son Marcus has been taking music lessons with Ms. Barooah since January 2014.
We have absolutely been impressed with Ms. Barooah in both a professional and
personal capacity from the first day we met her.

My son, age 8, is currently taking recorder and theory lessons with Ms. Barooah.
Back in January 2014 my son struggled to keep up in his everyday school music
lessons. It was a difficult period for him. We decided to seek help and the school
(International School or Luxembourg) recommended we contact Ms. Barooah. We
are so happy we were put in touch with her. In a short time Marcus was
understanding the music and playing exceedingly well. His confidence was boosted.

Ms. Barooah was able to employ techniques to help him learn quickly and
competently and Marcus was happy going to and during his lessons. He was always
excited to go see Ms. Barooah. Ms. Barooah has a kind, warm way about her while
still being instructive and to the point.

We will miss Ms. Barooah immensely. We have greatly valued and enjoyed our time
with her.

Best regards,
Terri Neufeld



